
 

24th November 2022 

Dear parents and carers 

As you were all made aware, Miss Reeder is currently absent from the academy. 

I have been working with my colleagues from within the Trust to get a consistent teacher in 

the classroom in Miss Reeders absence. 

I am delighted to say that from Friday 25th November, Mr Tarrant will be joining us and 

teaching Dassu class. The children and I have met with Mr Tarrant today and we are 

looking forward to working with him. 

If any parent has any concerns, please do speak to me directly. 

Thank you for your support, as always. 

Kind regards 

Sharon Hatton 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


